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All I can say is: 

 

STOP:   FEEDING THE DUCKS 

STOP:   LEAVING UMBRELLAS OPEN AT THE POOL 

STOP:   SPEEDING THRU STOP SIGNS AS WELL IGNORE SPEED LIMITS 

STOP:   PARKING ON THE ROAD 

STOP:   PARKING VEHICLES IN DRIVEWAY IF THE VEHICLE HANGS       

              OVER INTO THE ROAD       THANK YOU! 

 

What we know to this point regarding trash removal: 

 

The Board does not know any more than what is already available 

on the City of Port St Lucie website…and that is: 

• The new trash cans will be delivered early in August. 

• We don’t know how owners are to get their old cans removed 

• There will be one pick up a week for trash and recycling and it 

will be on the same day of the week but we don’t know which 

day yet.  There will be two different trucks so there will be 

instructions, similar to what we had before for recycle, on 

how the bins should be positioned for pick up. 

• The new trash bins will be printed with the instructions on 

how to position the two bins, brown and green. 

• Right now, if you have recycling, bulky items or yard waste, 

you can bring them to the convenience center drop off at SW 

Cameo Blvd. and Crosstown Parkway. 
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• As far as the pickup of large items after FCC takes over, there 

will be once a month pick up on a certain day each month,  

but if you need a pick up for large items before that date you 

can call the new trash service provider, FCC Environmental, for 

a special pick up.  This would probably be the case if you were 

doing a large renovation.  They will try to accommodate. 

• The city has filed lawsuits against Waste Pro regarding breach 

of contract as well as fines for services not provided. 

• The city has leased 9 garbage trucks to catch up with trash 

pickups in neighborhoods who have been missed.  The trucks 

are being driven by volunteer city employees. 

• When FCC takes over, the city will still have the lease contract 

on the 9 garbage trucks until December.  They will use these 9 

trucks to catch up with any schedule or route problems that 

may occur at the beginning when FCC takes over. 

 

Updates will continue to be distributed throughout the summer 

as needed. 

 

 

    


